
 

 

10th March 2023 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,  

 

 

Visit to Buddhapadipa Temple – Monday 20th March 2023 

 

 

We have arranged to take the year 6 pupils to visit the Buddhapadipa in London, the first 
Buddhist temple in the UK built with the support of the Royal Thai Government and the 
Thai people and the only Thai temple ever built in Europe.  The grounds of the Temple 
cover a monastic area of approximately four acres in which the Uposatha Hall is situated 
on an ornamental lake, a small grove, flower garden and an orchard.  The visit will support 
our RE curriculum studies on Buddhism.  The children will have the opportunity to tour the 
temple and ask questions in order to develop their understanding.   

 

All children will need a packed lunch in a clearly named bag (no glass bottles or cans).  If 
your child is entitled to free school meals, and you would like the school to provide a 
packed lunch, please email the office to let us know. Children should wear school uniform 
and school shoes and bring a waterproof coat. The visit will take place within school hours 
and the children can be collected at their usual home time.  

 

There is no charge for this visit, as we will be travelling by public transport; however, we 
do need your permission to take your child off site.  Please log onto your child’s School 

Gateway account and click the consent box by Monday 13th March 2023. 

 

We would welcome some parent helpers on this visit. If you can help, please let the class 

teacher know or email the office. We will let you know if you are needed.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

The Year 6 Team 


